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        our “Christmas in Oglala Celebration.” Our hearts 

go out to those who have been affected by the recent disasters in America, especially the dire needs of 
Puerto Rico. While our heart strings are being pulled in all directions, we ask you to prayerfully consider 
how God would have you support this outreach. 
 

        everyone in the Oglala community is invited to come to a 

special church service and dinner. We usually have over 300 people attend; men, women and children. 
Each one receives a gift. This year the kids are also excited about doing a praise dance (human video) as 
part of the Christmas program. They chose “How Far Love Goes.” This beautiful song tells the story of just 
how far God’s Love went for us: How Jesus gave up a throne for a manger, traded a crown for a cross, laid 
down His life for a stranger and for all who are broken and lost. We ask you to believe with the children for 
their parents and grandparents to come and receive Jesus as their Savior. For them to truly understand 
why we give gifts to celebrate the Greatest Gift ever given, Jesus. Thank you for your prayers and financial 
support. All gifts in any amount are greatly appreciated. Even more importantly, please pray for people to 
receive Christ and for changed lives. I sincerely want to express my thanks to all who pray and give. 
 

        to about 110 “Angel Kids;" each of these receives a blanket, a new outfit 

including underwear and socks, some stocking stuffers, and a nice toy. These are given to the parents, so 
that they can give them to their children at Christmas.    
 

        please designate your donation to the “Christmas Celebration” on 

the memo line. Send your donation to: The Master’s Hands / PO Box 290 / Oglala,SD 57764      – or – 
The Oglala ReCreation Center / PO Box 108 / Oglala,SD 57764 
 

        please contact Kathy Michels (605-867-1341) or Eric Sutton 

(605- 867-2510). 
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